Todd Currie

Thank you for this clean-up and preservation of a fantastic natural resource!

Most of the trails have been capped with gravel but, as I was told, funding ran out before the layer
of mineral soil was applied. Please, please cover all the gravel topped trails with soil! The crunch,
crunch while walking takes away from the natural experience, significantly. (The forest animals
must find it annoying, too...)

The report mentioned no use of the ground water. In fact, this forest, I believe, is a watershed
supplying water that Dockton Water distributes to 400 homes. Awareness of and protection of this
area as a watershed is very important, especially during remedial work.



